
 
To: Adam Clapton <adam.clapton@witney-tc.gov.uk> 
Subject: Re: Be Free Young Carers Grant Application to Witney Town Council 

 
Dear Adam,  
 
I hope this message finds you well. Thank you and Witney Town Council for the generous 
grant awarded to us for our Oxford expansion. Your support and belief in the charity means 
the world to us. We really appreciate your recommendations on our next steps with our 
expansion.  
 
If possible we were hoping that the contact details of James the operations manager who 
attend the meeting. Could be passed on to the head teacher who was in attendance so we 
can start to make initial contact.  
 
Thank you once again for your support. We look forward to keeping you updated on our 
progress and sharing our successes with you. 
 
Best wishes, 
Hannah  
 

Fundraising Coordinator 
 

Be Free Young Carers 
01235 838 554 

Be Free Young Carers - JustGiving 

https://www.justgiving.com/befreeyc

